
To:  President and Members of the Munster Town Council 
 
From:  Wendy Mis, IAMC, CMO 
  Clerk-Treasurer 
 
Date:  October 7, 2024 
 
Re:  Ordinance 1966: 2025 Budget and Tax Levies 
 
 At the September 16, 2024, meeting, the Council conducted the public hearing 
and had first reading on the ordinance for the 2025 budget.  
 
 Ordinance 1966 has been drafted to match the submittal that will be made to the 
Department of Local Government Finance (DLGF).  Final budget certification for those 
funds approved by DLGF is expected by year-end. 
 
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION: 
 
 By motion and roll-call vote, adopt introduced Ordinance 1966 on second reading 
as presented. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


